
 

                                                                                                           
                          
 
 
 
 
 
 

                               ‘Be the best you can be’ 

 

 

 

 

3rd November 2017 

 

Dear Family and Friends of Gosbecks Primary School, 

The PTA is excited to announce that this year’s Christmas Fayre will be held on Friday 

1st December 2017 3:15pm-5pm. 

There will be a non-uniform day for all the children on Wednesday 29th November and 

we ask that in return each child brings in a small donation.  These donations are vital to 

ensure that the stalls are full of great prizes for the children and their families to win and 

enjoy! 

Below is a list of donations for each year group: 

Classes FAB, FLB, 1H and 1/2A:  Please could the children decorate the cups 

provided and fill them with sweets or small toys  

Classes  2G, 3B, 3/4 JF and 4B :    Please can you bring in a chocolate bar/bag/box. 

Classes 5C, 5/6C and 6D:  Please could you bring in a bottle of any drink, including 

soft drinks and alcoholic beverages (but all alcohol must to be given directly to the 

office staff or the class teacher) 

We also need donations of good condition teddy bears/soft toys for our teddy tombola! 

Please can you bring these in on the donation day as well and no later than Thursday 30th 

November. Please note we cannot store them before the donation day date. 

 

The PTA would like to take this opportunity to thank you in advance for helping us to 

make the Christmas Fayre a huge success and good fun for all! 

  

                                                                                                               

Lorraine Moore 

PTA Chair 

Gosbecks Primary School 
 

Owen Ward Close Colchester CO2 9DG 
Telephone 01206 575407 
Fax 01206 369856 
E-mail admin@gosbecks.essex.sch.uk 
Website www.gosbecks.co.uk 
Headteacher Mr D Milligan 
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YOUR SCHOOL NEEDS YOU! 

Besides lovely prizes to fill the stalls we also rely on volunteers 

on the day to help set up, run stalls and clear up after the fete.  

Running a stall can be flexible and fun and a great way to get 

your children involved in helping the school.  If you and/or your 

children or any other family members could offer to help on the day, please fill out this 

form and return it to the office no later than the Monday 27th November. 

 

Who will be helping on Friday 1st December? : 

A parent, a parent and child/ children or a family member 

 

Can you or they help with: 

 

Setting up from 2pm                                                                              yes / no 

  

 

With clearing up afterwards                  yes / no 

 

 

Help running a stall (with/ without help from a child/ children)               yes/no 

 

Or are you unable to help, but interested in finding                 yes / no 

out more about the PTA 

 

 

 

 

Name……………………………….     

E mail address………………………………….. 

 

 

Tel…………………………..                Child’s class…………………….                                                                                                                                                                                          


